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Mining Journal Interview 
 

 
PolarX Limited (ASX: PXX) advises that its Managing Director, Dr. Jason Berton, has been 
interviewed by Mining Journal in relation to its exploration strategy at the Humboldt Range 
Project in Nevada, USA.  
 
The interview can be viewed on the Company’s website at the following link 
https://www.polarx.com.au/media/#videos under the heading “PolarX poised for more 
exploration in Nevada”. 

 
Authorised for release by Ian Cunningham, Company Secretary 
 
For further information please contact Peter Nesveda, International Investor Relations and 
Corporate Affairs +61 412 357375 

 
 
 

Forward Looking Statements: 
Any forward-looking information contained in this news release is made as of the date of this news release. Except as 
required under applicable securities legislation, PolarX does not intend, and does not assume any obligation, to update 
this forward-looking information. Any forward-looking information contained in this news release is based on 
numerous assumptions and is subject to all of the risks and uncertainties inherent in the Company’s business, including 
risks inherent in resource exploration and development. As a result, actual results may vary materially from those 
described in the forward-looking information. Readers are cautioned not to place undue reliance on forward-looking 
information due to the inherent uncertainty thereof. 
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